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Preface

In April 2004, Mie University became the Mie University Corporation. During the first six years as a
corporation, the philosophy of Mie University is “From Mie to the World: In Harmony and Symbiosis with
Nature and Humans,” emphasizing the creation of a unique educational environment and a research
program based on the local region and its relationship to the rest of the world. Our Faculty has three
Departments -Sustainable Resource Sciences, Environmental Sciences, and Life Sciences- that research
important topics in agricultural and fisheries sciences. Because agricultural and fisheries sciences are applied
sciences, our research focus is mainly applied, but we also do basic research aimed at practical applications.
Our research interests are very broad, reaching from the mountains to the oceans. Research techniques in
our Faculty are based not only on mathematics, physics, chemistry, and biology, but also on social science,
engineering, and medical science. Almost all of the disciplines related to bioresources are studied in our
Faculty.

One of the aims of the Faculty of Bioresources in the new Mie University Corporation is to widely
disseminate the results of our research activities. Therefore, this bulletin includes a summary of our research
results and the titles of recent Ph. D. dissertations and Master’ s theses. Graduate students are extremely
important for energizing the research of our Faculty. The titles of their dissertations and theses show the
direction of the research of the Faculty. We are publishing this Bulletin in order to serve the public good,
and we would be very delighted if the Bulletin helps you to understand the research of our Faculty.

I would also like to acknowledge Chief Editor Prof. Ryuji Ueno and rest of the Editorial Committee for

their tremendous efforts in assembling this document.

Sincerely,
Hideomi AMANO, Ph.D.

Dean, Faculty of Bioresources



